Announcement for Monday, Feb 24, 2025

We would like to acknowledge the traditional territory of the Tsawwassen and Musqueam First
Nations and all of the Coast Salish peoples who have been stewards of this land since time
immemorial. We offer respect to the elders who have gone before us, the indigenous peoples here
today and all of us on the journey of Reconciliation. Enjoy this beautiful land where we live, play
and learn and have we hope your week is going well.

Reminder to all grade 9s - there are 3 flex sessions for Career Life Education this week in the
LIBRARY

Feb. 24 (Last Name) A-E
Feb. 25 (Last Name) F-L
Feb. 27 (Last Name) M-Z
Please email Ms. Deol if you have any questions.

Attention all students: The cutoff for Yearbook purchases is this Friday, February 28. Yearbooks
can be purchased through Parent Connect or at the office. Don’t miss out on an amazing Book!

There will be a Student Police Academy info session on Feb 27+ @lunch in the library

The results are in! This year Seaquam's Robotics program qualified 8 teams to the Provincial
Championship! Teams will be competing this weekend at BCIT for a spot at the Robotics World
Championship in May. Students and Staff are encouraged to come watch on Saturday at the
BCIT Rec Center. And if you want more hands-on with robotics the hosts are also looking for
volunteers: Interested students please speak with Mr. Singbeil at lunch or after school today if
they would like to volunteer at this event.

"All students interested in playing Badminton this year must sign up with the QR code posted in
the big gym. Grade 11 and 12s will have their first tryout Wednesday after school in Big
Gym. See Mr. Clarke for more information!"

Reminder - Senior Ultimate tryouts TODAY and Wednesday after school 3:00-4:30pm.
Attention Seaquam Students!

If you're interested in playing Junior or Senior Girls Soccer this season, here are a few
important dates for tryouts:

& March 4th, 7" and 13" at 3:15 PM
&) March 7th —3:15 PM

Make sure to bring cleats, shin guards, and water! See you on the field!



